
CITY OF ALBANY 
CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 

STAFF REPORT 
 

Agenda Date:  01/19/10 
Reviewed by:  BP 

 
SUBJECT:  Claim No. AL615; Edwards v. City of Albany 
REPORT BY:  Jacqueline L. Bucholz, City Clerk 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Reject the claim and authorize the City Clerk to send out the necessary rejection letter. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
On November 19, 2009, Jane Edwards submitted a claim for damages to her vehicle 
caused by a tree limb that fell during the winter storms.  The claim was for $4,500. 
 
The claim was referred to staff and George Hills Company, the City’s Insurance Company, 
for review and recommendation.  On December 8, 2009, a letter was sent by George Hills 
Company recommending that the claim be rejected. 
 
SUSTAINABILITY IMPACT 
 
None 
 
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
Possibility of a lawsuit. 
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